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May 16, 2017 

SUITE SH-110 

HART llUIUllNG 

WASHINGTON. DC20510 

Thank you for contacting me regarding your ditliculties with the United States Secret 
Service. 

I have enclosed a copy of my Privacy Release. Before I can obtain any information on 
your behalf. I am required by privacy laws to have this form completed and signed by you. 
Please send the release and any pertinent documents to me at the following address: 

111 Rockville Pike, Suite 960 

Rockville. MD 20850 
FAX: (301) 545-1512 

As soon as I hear back from you, I will contact the appropriate officials to review this 
matter. If you have any questions. please contact Ms. Naki Frierson of my staff at (30 I) 545-
1500 or at naki_frierson@vanhollen.senate.gov. 




